
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

         
 

 
                                                            Date: 7th June 2024  

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Second Half of the Summer Term, I hope you have all had a lovely half-term 
break. Please find attached the planning overview for this half term. We are finding out about 
transport through the ages in History, and the children enjoyed seeing carriages, trams, old 
fashioned cars and penny farthings during our visit to Beamish yesterday. In literacy, we are 
exploring texts about animals, including ‘How to Hide a Lion,’ ‘Elephant’ and ‘The Owl who was 
Afraid of the Dark.’  
 
Homework will continue to be set each week to be completed by Friday.  
 
Please encourage your child to access ‘Nessy’ at home and please write in your child’s reading 
record each time so that I can give the children team points in school. I really appreciate your 
continued support with this.  
 
Handwriting will continue to be a focus for all children and we have seen some excellent 
improvements! If you can support your child with the correct pencil grip and letter formation, 
when they attempt writing at home, this will be a great help. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or worries, however small, please drop me an email or leave a 
message at the office and I will get back to you ASAP.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 
Karen.blythe@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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